
We’re here to 
keep you safe



Our school crossing patrol officers are a valuable asset to the local community 
and help protect and enable the safe crossing of roads for pupils, parents and 
carers. If everyone shows respect and follows some simple rules crossings will be 
a safe and happy place for all. 

Walking and cycling all or some of the daily school journey is a great way to 
enjoy some fresh air and get some exercise, children will arrive happy and 
healthy, ready to learn. 

Safety do’s and dont’s 

• STOP means STOP never drive through while officers are attempting a 
safety crossing 

• Please be considerate when parking, and do not obstruct crossing points 
for the safety of everyone 

• If you witness any incident of abuse or 
aggression towards the patrol officers  
please report it to the Road Safety team  
on 0191 520 5550 or online 
www.sunderland.gov.uk/report-it
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